Dear friends, 

How’s your summer going?! Dog days of summer are in full swing over here with a hint that summer is slowly drawing to an end. While we’re all intent on getting everything we can out of the rest of our summer, we hope you take some time to relax and enjoy all the amazing things August has to offer.

The bigger question is, how have your floors held up to the entire family being home, and tracking in pool water, beach sand, or various mud and muck from the yard?  Now may be the time to do your home a favor by replacing those old, worn floors.

Our team is here to help you choose exactly the right product and style for your needs, and our expert installers will ensure that it’s perfectly placed in your home’s unique floorplan. Our goal isn’t just to sell a bit of carpet or tile; it’s to become your trusted flooring provider for life. Summer may be coming to a close, but we’re in this for the long haul – and we’re delighted to have you as a part of the STORE NAME family. 

Thanks once again for checking out this month’s edition of the Neighborhood Advisor, and we hope you have a wonderful August. 

Your friend, 

OWNER NAME 

